
Homedale School District 

Transportation and Maintenance 

 

   

Design West has not given us quotes for the high school HVAC project or removal of 

the boiler.  To my knowledge the quotes are to be back from the contractors by July 16
th

.   

 

The hot water storage tank that will need to be replaced is planned to be worked on after 

the boiler is taken care of. 

 

Routine summer maintenance projects are underway.  The gym floors are planned to be 

worked on the last week of July.  Painting, cleaning carpets, and building repairs are all 

currently being done in all of the buildings.   

 

Annual inspections and repairs are currently being planned and worked on for the school 

buses to be ready for the new school year.  

 

 

 

Tom Muir 


